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The requirement to show voter ID is vital to support the integrity of the voting
process. To not require identification is to make a mockery of the voting system
and to openly invite voter fraud. Sincerely, 
-- 
Dr M J Graham, MBBS, FRACGP, DRACOG, Grad Dip Mtal Hlth Sc, MPM, FRANZCP

 Notting Hill  Vic  3168
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